
 

 

Re: KH/FS/WEDUC 
 
25th November 2024 
 
RE: Staying Up To Date With Barr Beacon School News via WEDUC 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our records indicate you have downloaded our WEDUC ‘Reach More Parents’ app to stay 
updated with news from Barr Beacon School. 
 
We want to help you get more out of this app so you can access all the features available as 
an ‘active user.’ 
 
Some of the important features of this app are: 
 

• Dashboard – highlights important information and featured posts relevant to your 

child’s year group 

• Newsfeed – see the latest posts and filter by child if you have more than one child at 

Barr Beacon School 

• Calendar – see relevant events to your child’s year group and sync to your Google or 

ICal so you never miss an important event  

• Messages – access all the latest messages and sort them into folders  

• Parent Portal – child-specific items such as payments 

• Hub – find all the important school documents for reference (policies, food menus 

etc) 

There is a ‘Walkthrough’ guide on YouTube for parents to get the most out of this 
important app and this can be accessed here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MjPN9YVCtAk  
 
A Frequently Asked Questions page https://www.reachmoreparents.com/parent-support 
also provides any support that parents may need with specific aspects or features of the 
app. 
 
We look forward to you engaging with this important app which will help you stay up-to-
date with the latest news and events as your child progresses through Barr Beacon School 
successfully. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MjPN9YVCtAk
https://www.reachmoreparents.com/parent-support

